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Subject: CLUP

-----Original Message----- 
From: William Sponseller 
Sent: Tuesday, July 1, 2025 4:28 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: CLUP 

Just want to express my strong opposiƟon to the proposed land use plan. It is ill-conceived and the fact that it is being 
pushed through with liƩle input from residents is unthinkable. Something this significant and with long-lasƟng impact 
should be approached thoughƞully and carefully. 

Please pause the plan so that we can get input and get it right. 

Bill Sponseller 
2675 Georgetown Blvd 

Sent from my iPhone 


